
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
“Develop a Concept Based On The 

Feasibility and Operational Assessment of Various Roundabout Design 
Options at an existing 5-legged intersection” 

 
 

RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS 
7/3/2024 

 

Questions Received on July 2, 2024 at 1:49 PM: 

The MSCID received the following questions in regards to the above referenced RFP: 
1. Are firms allowed to include a front/back cover on their proposal? 
2. Are firms allowed to include a cover letter at the beginning of their proposal? 

 

Response to Questions as follows: 

1. Yes 
2. Yes 

  


